
Dear Parents/Carer 

On Friday 20th March we are holding a ‘Family Art’ workshop during the afternoon 

between 1.30 and 2.45 for Year 1 and 2 children. They will be able to attend with one 

adult and you will make something together which you will then be able to take home. 

This session is limited to 20 places so please return the form below by Friday 13th 

March if you are interested.  Names will be drawn out of a hat and a letter will be sent 

out letting you know if you have a place.  

Many Thanks 

Miss Tate 

.................................................................................................................................................................. 

 

I would like to attend the Family Art workshop with (name of child)  

___________________________ on Friday 20th March.  

 

                            Signed     ________________________________________ 
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